Stamford Community Library Trustees Meeting Minutes 1/11/24
Call to order at 5:04 p.m. by Linda Rodovick, chair
Present: Caroline Burch, Danielle Smith, Linda Rodovick, Tyna Senecal

Minutes by Burch from the Dec. 14, 2023 meeting were approved. Motion by Senecal, seconded by Burch.

Librarian’s Report (on file)

Meeting frequency - Smith suggested that the trustees might consider meeting every other month. It was decided that each next month’s meeting date would be scheduled, then the need to meet will be determined as needed prior to that date.
Libby - With regard to the library’s Libby app, Smith will reset the expiration date out three years on patrons’ Libby accounts.
Movie Night – Smith will research large cardboard boxes in anticipation of a possible upcoming Drive-In Movie Night for kids. Burch will check details with Stamford Community Church, which conducted a successful movie night last year.
Book Club – There may be several middle school students interested in developing a book club.
Grant – Smith intercepted a $25,000 grant for schools. She sent the information to Principal Randy Lichtenwalner for feedback and collaboration in applying for the grant.
Treasurer’s Report
Trustees reviewed the proposed budget and finalized line items to be submitted to the town.
Smith’s current hourly rate was confirmed at $20.41. She generally works 13.5 hours, and Lauren McAllister or others work the balance of 6.5 hours. The proposed hourly rate of $22 was included in the submitted budget.
Senecal confirmed that Lori Shepard deposited the approximately $18,000 of accumulated unspent town-allocated monies in the library’s money market account, the disposition of which will be determined at a later date.
Librarian Evaluation
Rodovick handed out sample evaluations, including Stamford library’s existing evaluation form. Smith will review and give feedback for further discussion.
Programming
Burch will contact Kathy and Carlos Heiligmann of Rowe to see if Thursday, March 21, 6-7:30 p.m. works for their program on local libraries.

Executive Session

Burch made a motion, seconded by Rodovick, to enter executive session at 5:40 p.m.  Rodovick motioned, seconded by Burch, to exit executive session at 6:05. 
The next meeting is scheduled for Thursday, Feb. 8, at 5:00 p.m.  It will be determined, prior to that date, if a meeting is necessary.
Burch motioned to adjourn, Rodovick seconded. Motion carried and meeting adjourned at 6:12 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,





Caroline Burch
